
Moranda Family Trust 
5175 Davis Drive 

Lakeport CA 95453 
rockingmmorandaranches@gmail.com 

707-283-7425 or 707-583-4075

May 24, 2024 

County of Lake  
Planning Division 
255 N Forbes st 
Lakeport CA 95453 

This letter is in response to Notice of Public Hearing for Minor Use Permit 
(MUP 24-02). 

We request a hearing for the scheduled date of 5.29.2024 at 2:00 pm 

We do not consent to an over height fence in the neighborhood.  There are 
many reasons why we object to this: 
Neighborhood continuity 
Line of sight 
Our enjoyment of views from out property 
Safety in the neighborhood 
Ms. Attard is not even a resident (house is an Air BNB) 
A tall fence too close to barn (even 10 feet if solid) will create a moisture 
problem for barn (100+ years old) 
Will look like a pot grow next door. 
Not needed for security (Cameras installed) 
Although the current fencing needs to be better maintained it can be 
replaced with something less obstructive.   
Will block out view of merit rd.  
This list goes on and on 

Bob and Melinda Moranda 
Nick and Steph Moranda 

Attachment 5


